
Miami  Valley Chapter of the NCRS 

Minutes of the board of Directors Meeting 

26 March 2013 

In attendance were: Chairman Mike Ammer, Vice Chairman Mike Mills, Treasurer Terry Brim, 
Membership Bob Puls,  Events Chairman Jeff Bernhardt, Judging Chairman Nick Kammer, Parliamentarian 
John Engle and Secretary Terry McCall and the meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

Chairman’s report:  We had 28 members attend the last membership meeting at Voss Chevrolet. 
Presented an overview of attendance and Corvettes driven  the past 3 events. Each member is a valued 
part of the club and  Mike would encourage all to attend.  

Vice Chairman: Nothing to report 

Treasurer Report:  Beginning balance for the Club  $4,183.73,  Income $ 483.00, Expenses $ 450.93 

                                          Ending balance:  $4,215.80 

Membership Chairman report:  Currently 57 members in the Club.  Discuss ways to attract new members 
and  would like current members to promote the club. 

Judging Chairman report:  Judging event Saturday 6 April. May judging meet, will replace the May 
membership meeting.  Members encouraged to bring a car to judge. 

Events Chairman:  Coordinating events over the next 4 months considering all that will be going on 
during the summer months.  A club meeting/picnic tentatively planned for August a Terry McCall’s home. 

Parliamentarian Report:  Gave an overview of the Mid-Ohio racing event in July. Would be a great club 
event for the racing buffs in the club. John will be coordinating the Popcorn festival in Beavercreek Ohio 
in September and will feature the Corvette 1953 through 2013. 

Secretary report: Nothing to report 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm 

 


